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Condobolin Road in Parkes to reopen 
from Wednesday 19 November  

Parkes Bypass  
Newell Highway upgrade 
November 2024 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work 
and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

The Australian and NSW Governments 
are investing in the Parkes Bypass to 
improve connectivity, road transport 
efficiency and safety for all motorists. 

What work are we doing? 
The four-way Condobolin Road roundabout is a 
significant feature of the Parkes Bypass, serving 
the essential function of facilitating convenient 
entry into the Parkes township. 
We will be reopening Condobolin Road to traffic 
on Wednesday 19 November while we continue to 
work in the centre of the roundabout. 
Access to the Bypass via the roundabout will not 
be possible until the Bypass opens in mid 2025.  

Traffic changes and night work 
For the safety of motorists and workers, a number 
of traffic changes will be in place to allow this 
work to progress. 
• Condobolin Road between the roundabout and

Hartigan Avenue will be reduced to one lane,
with stop slow conditions in place.

• Ross Road will be closed off at Condobolin
Road and is expected to reopen in six weeks,
weather permitting.

• Moulden Street will be reopened for local
traffic access between Back Trundle Road and
Condobolin Road. Heavy vehicle access to
Parkes Landscaping will be via Moulden Street
onto Back Trundle Road.

• Work will be carried out between 7am and
6pm from Monday to Friday and 8am to 6pm
on Saturdays.

• Night work will take place on Tuesday 18
November between 6pm and 7am to complete
the line marking required to open the new
roundabout.

We have included a map to show the location of 
the changes.  

Oversize Overmass movements 
The Oversize Overmass (OSOM) route for vehicles 
wider than 4m will be via Thomas Street, Back 
Trundle, and Moulden Street.  

What will this mean for you? 
• You may notice workers, traffic controllers and

noise from machinery and equipment.
• Lane closures, intermittent stopping and

reduced speed limits may be in place and may
cause minor delays.

Managing our impacts 
We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to the 
community and the environment. This includes: 
• using watercarts to supress dust
• arranging the work in stages at

different locations
• turning off machinery and vehicles

when not in use
• variable messaging signs in place.
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Changed traffic conditions near Condobolin Road roundabout 

  

We thank you for your patience during this important work.  
 

Contact us 

  

 

Project Infoline 1800 741 636 (option 3)  
 

 

 
parkes.community@georgiou.com.au 

 

 

nswroads.work/parkesbypass 
 

 

51 – 55 Currajong Street  
Parkes, NSW 2870 
 

 

 For the latest traffic updates: Call 132 701, 
visit livetraffic.com or download the app 
Live Traffic NSW  
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